
Notice of Prairie Dog Management 

August 14, 2023 

Douglas County Division of Open Space and Natural Resources will be conducting 
prairie dog management activities on three properties beginning in August 2023. 
Douglas County must manage these populations to resolve conflicts with various Open 
Space management objectives on the various sites and to prevent encroachment onto 
the adjacent properties. These efforts are part of a larger management plan to maintain 
viable populations of prairie dogs in Douglas County while reducing conflicts with 
neighbors, agricultural operations, and other open space management objectives.  

The properties receiving management action may include: 

• Subdivision parcels within Cherry Creek Highlands
• Hidden Mesa Open Space
• Subdivision parcels within Meridian Village

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Andy Hough 
Environmental Resources Coordinator 
Douglas County Division of Open Space and Natural Resources 
303-660-7495


